
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
October 9, 2000 

 
 
Mr. Chris Kennedy, Technology Discovery Teacher 
Pass Christian High School 
720 West North Street 
Pass Christian, MS  39571 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kennedy: 
 

On behalf of the citizens of Mississippi, please accept this letter of 
congratulations for the success of Pass Christian High School’s Technology Student 
Association.  Your students are to be commended for their participation in the regional, 
state and national events.  I appreciate the time and service that you give to prepare your 
students for the future. 

 
Best of luck to the Technology Student Association in its future endeavors! 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:klr 
 
cc:  Mr. George Graham 

 
 


